
Book Fair 2019 

 

Just a reminder that ​our annual Book Fair is on now! 

  

Today,​ Tuesday, January 29th​ the Fair will stay open until ​4:15pm 

to enable those of you who collect your children from school to view 

the exciting range of books and stationery items on offer.  This year 

there is also a specialist teenage section for our oldest students.  It 

would be lovely to see you! 

  

The Fair is open every morning break and lunchtime for the rest of 

the week.   

  

We strongly recommend a visit to​ ​https://shop.scholastic.co.uk​ ​for a 

flavour of the books on offer. 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/


  

From here you can also purchase ​discount vouchers ​which give your 

child ​20%​ ​more​ book buying power at the Fair. 

  

The free helpline is ​0800 212281 

 



 

60% of the total Fair takings come back to school to be spent 

directly​ on our children in various different ways, so it’s well worth 

supporting. 

  



  

Last year we took more than £2,600  

W​i​th your help, we might make do even better! 



 

Some of our hard-working Y7 Fair Makers relaxing after setting up 

the Fair!  If they look tired – they were! 
 



 






